
From:                                 "John Thompson" <thompsonjohng@gmail.com>
Sent:                                  Fri, 17 Sep 2021 10:26:38 +1000
To:                                      "Contact Us" <contactus@launceston.tas.gov.au>
Subject:                             Representation on the Launceston Draft LPS - obo N. and C. Ayres
Attachments:                   Letter from Neil Ayres - 160 Whites Mill Rd - PID 3228043.pdf

Attention: Michael Stretton, CEO, City of Launceston

I am writing on behalf of Neil and Christine Ayres, the owners of the 58.8 ha conservation 
property on two titles in the Launceston municipality at 160 Whites Mill Road, Underwood (PID 
3228043, Title Refs.161070/4 and 206977/1). 
As they do not currently have telephone or internet available, and the exhibition period closes 
tomorrow 18 September, I am attaching a scanned copy of the letter which I received from Neil 
Ayres last week in which he states that they wish to support Conservation Landholders 
Tasmania's proposal to rezone their property to Landscape Conservation.
Kind regards
John
-- 
John Thompson
On behalf of the CLT Board of Trustees

Phone 0424 055 125
Email  thompsonjohng@gmail.com
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